
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Change of scheduled date -  ACRS 2024 

 

Dear Colleagues in the international community, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. As you may know, it was decided to organize 

ACRS2024 in Sri Lanka from 30th September to 4th October at the General Conference organized during 

ACRS2023. However, recently Sri Lankan government decided to hold the upcoming presidential 

election between 17th September & 17th October according to the constitution of Sri Lanka. Accordingly, 

all the government officers including all the members in the local organizing committee must participate 

for election duty. This means it has become impossible for us to organize ACRS2024 in that time frame. 

Considering the international conference calendar and the availability of the same venue, we agreed with 

Prof. Kohei Cho, the General Secretary of AARS, to hold the ACRS 2024 from 17th（Sun） to 21st

（Thu）November 2024 in Sri Lanka as the potential alternative dates. We are sorry for the 

inconvenience caused due to this change but we hope that you may kindly understand our situation. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

W. Sudath L.C.Perera 

Chair / Local organizing Committee / ACRS2024  

Surveyor General 

Survey Department of Sri Lanka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEPPING TOWARDS ECONOMIC SUSTAINABILITY THROUGH SPATIAL DATA SERVICES 

 

ACRS 2024 Secretariat, 
Survey Department of Sri Lanka 
Surveyor General’s Office, 
Colombo 05, Sri Lanka. 

 

45th ASIAN CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING 

Tel./Fax :  (94)-112368102 
e-mail :  acrscmb2024@gmail.com 
Web site:  www.survey.gov.lk/acrs2024/ 
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